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Subject:  Elimination of Rule 717(f) (Electronic Orders) 
 
The SEC has approved an ISE rule change (SR-ISE-2005-15) that eliminates Rule 
717(f), which prohibited members from entering certain types of orders that were 
created and communicated electronically without manual input.  There are no longer 
any restrictions on a member’s ability to enter such electronically generated orders.  
 


